
What’s Developing 

 

 The Eureka Community Development Company is sponsoring a seminar presented by 

Austin Hoffman of Hoffman Law Office. This will be on Sunday, March 5 at 1:00 PM at the 

Information Center. 

 Actually, this is a repeat of the seminar presented in January with some additions. The 

turnout was very good in January and several people expressed the desire to attend and could not 

be there at that time. Because of the good turnout and requests to hear the information, it was 

decided to host it a second time. 

 The title of the presentation is “Estate Planning – Wills and Trusts”. Also added in the 

upcoming presentation will be a section on “Probate”. 

 There will be time for questions and answers. 

 This seminar is free and open to the public. 

 Wanda Jundt 


